
Chestertown Lions Club October Activities 

Chicken BBQ 

      

It was a beatiful Saturday morning on October 3, 
2021, with charcoal smoke billowing into the air 
across from the college on Washingtron Ave. 
This aroma signaled another Lions Club chicken 
barbeque in progress. Dinners went on sale 
around 10:30 am as cars began backing up early. 
Demand was so great again this year, that 700 
dinners were sold in record time. Look for us in 
the Spring for another barbeque! 

 
Chickens were on the grill 
very early Saturday morning. 

 

 

 

 

 
Photo (left to right) Lions Bill Neff and 
Glenn Owens start up another batch. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Photo (left to right) Lions Mary Lou 
Pagella, Ken Roderick, and Kitty Neff 
look happy to start selling chicken 
dinners. 

 

 

 

Photo (left to right) Special Guest 
Brian Moore and Lion Event 
Coordinator Bob Krohn prepare a  
food tray for the sales tables. Hey guys 
“No Sampling.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Photo (left to right) Lions Dave 
Menzie and Jim Lupis 
are ready to start selling.  C’mon 
let’s get going! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Photo (left to right) Lion Randy 

Cassidy enjoys one/two/three of 
Lion Fred Sherriff’s delicious 

chicken livers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Health & Wellness Expo 

Worton Community Center 
Chestertown Lions Club participated in Homeport’s Health & Wellness Expo on 
October 14, 2021 at the Kent County Community Center. Numerous health product 
and service sponsors, exhibitors, and advertiser were present. The Lions provided an 
exhibition of all our health-related activities and a selection of free refreshments. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Lions  Alice & Dave Dunham staff the Lions Exhibition table.  

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Photo (left to right) Lions Herb 
Wilkerson, Rick Coffman & 
John Paolella provide free 
refreshments for visitors.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Lions Club Sponsors  
Annual Halloween Parade 

While heavy rains on Friday shut down most of the Sultana’s Downrigging 
activities, the weather turned out to be beautiful on Saturday morning for the 
annual Lions Club Halloween Parade. Crowd’s lined Chestertown’s downtown as 
always cheering on their favorites. This year there were two bands, numerous fire 
trucks and rescue vehicles, floats, and costumes organized by age group- pre-
school, elementary school, middle school, high school and adults, and groups. 
Prizes ranging from $19-$25 were awarded for costumes and for band and float 
categories. 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Kent County High School band was dressed  
out in their finest costume hats. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First place for middle school costumes was “The Plague Doctor.” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Costume Group was well 
represented this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Photo (left to right) Lions Matt 

Kempel and Rick Coffman prepare to 
lead the elementary school 

contestants down High Street (Hope 
they make it!!) 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

T-Rex took first place in High School 
& Adult Category (Hope he’s been 

fed!) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Kent County Spartans cheerleaders 
took 

first prize in the Group Category. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo (left to right) Lions Matt 
Bershon and Ken Roderick 

 are just going have to wait for 
the parade to move again near 

the  viewing stand. 
 

 
 
 


